COPY.
Tiopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th February, 1956,

Dear Sirs,
I shall be glad if you will advise me

whether the work on the Exhaust Gas Heater , intended for the

me,v, "STLVFRAY", has been completed and if so you should forward

your report on the case as scon as possible,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND.
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